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Comment Submitted:

I am opposed to the closure of the Jean dry lake OHV area for any development. Off-road enthusiasts like myself have been subject
to many recent land closures due to development and I am opposed to any further closures. Please consider this my formal
objection to the proposal to close any acreage in the Jean Dry Lake OHV area.


